
 

 
 

                           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 2017 
Dear Applicant 

NQT – any phase 
 
Thank you for your interest in the above vacancy at Stanhope Primary School. We are looking to 
appoint a NQT starting from July or September 2017. 
 
We have a comprehensive induction programme that will help you settle quickly into our school. As 
a school striving for excellence, we do expect all staff to continue to develop professionally and as 
such, a wide range of opportunities are available for professional development. The role and 
responsibility of our class teachers is set out in the attached job description. 

 
I do encourage you to visit the school as you will find a calm and positive learning environment 
where children are very well behaved and keen to learn. The school is continuing to improve 
rapidly and is looking for enthusiastic, innovative and skilled practitioners to join our highly 
motivated, friendly and supportive team. 
 
If you are interested in joining us at this exciting time and would like to find out more, please 
contact the school office to make an appointment to visit. I will be happy to either speak to you or 
show you around and answer any questions that you may have.  
 

 Please return all completed forms to the school by 12:00 noon on Friday 23rd June 2017.  We 
will be unable to short-list late forms. 

 Short listing will take place on Friday 23rd June 2017 and successful candidates will be 
contacted. 

 Interviews /Assessments will take place on week commencing Monday 26th June 2017.  
 

I look forward to receiving your application form.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
S.Siddiqui 

 

Sahreen Siddiqui 
Headteacher 
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